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Star Arts Retreat 2023 will be  
Sunday June 18th to Sunday June 25th!

Save the Date!

Star Arts Retreat 2022
Dear Star Arts!

Thank you to everyone who attended the Star Arts 
Retreat in June of 2022!

We had a wonderful sunny week full of music, art, 
dancing, laughter and joy! Fascinating workshops filled 
our mornings. Our morning and evening chapels were 
lovely and spiritual.

A special thank you to all the volunteers who made it 
happen. We could not have done it without you!

In Star Spirit,
Anne and Mary Ann
(2022 Star Arts Registrars)

Clockwise from the top: 
Star Arts 2022 Group Photo (by Star 
Island Photographer), Gathering for morning chapel (by 
Anne Nowselski), Qi Gong on the Pier (by Warren McLeod), Friendship 
Hour on Brookfield deck (by Anne Nowselski), Workshop leaders on the 
porch (by Julian Hill).
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Silent Auction items ready for bids. Photo by Anne Nowselski

Deadline for Next Newsletter!
The Deadline for the next Newsletter will be October 1st! 
If you would like to include pictures, art, poetry and/or news please submit items to: 
stararts.registrar@gmail.com (Mary Ann Young and Anne Nowselski)

(Questions about Star Arts you can email us or call us at 781.520.3786)

Annual Fund 2022

Solstice and Showcase Photos

Doug Richards Show

Mixed Bag

2023 Steering Committee Members

Auction Numbers

Did you take a video or photos of the Solstice Celebration on June 21st and the Workshop Leader Showcase on June 
24nd 2022? If so, please send copies to our Movement Workshop Leader Alana Phinney at alanarancourt@gmail.com

Exhibit: Touch of Blue
When: October. 1-31, 2022
Where: Baker Free Library Gallery, 509 South St., Bow, N.H.
Doug uses oils, watercolors, and acrylics in different styles and a variety of surfaces. His watercolorist artist daughter 
Laura Aldridge from Virgina will be joining him for the exhibit. Doug will be at the exhibit each Saturday from 
10AM-2PM to discuss art and the paintings on display. 
Questions: Contact Doug at: dgrichards44@comcast.net or 603.225.9062.

There's still time to donate to the Annual Fund! Go to starisland.org and click the Donate button up in the upper 
right hand corner! Don't forget to credit Star Arts!

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Auctions, including donat-
ing items, set-up, promoting, and of course buying!

The funds from the Auctions go to help the Star Arts Scholarship Fund, 
which helps to bring people to the island who otherwise might not be 
able to come financially.

Silent Auction: $2,579
Live Auction: $2,346
Total including Raffle, Direct Donation and Barbara O's Polar Dip: $6,824

Barbara O'Brien Chair
Gail Carrigan  Co-Chair
Mary Ann Young Registrar
Anne Nowselski Webmaster/Newsletter
Richard Waring Treasurer/Workshops

Committee Members:
• Lynn Bratley
• Sandy Damashek
• Nina Habibi
• Suta Lee
• Beth Lilly
• Sofia Piel
• Karen Schulz
• Beverly Ward

2

mailto:stararts.registrar%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:alanarancourt%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:dgrichards44%40comcast.net?subject=
http://starisland.org

